Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Davao Center for Health Development
Southern Philippines Medical Center

BAGONG PILIPINAS
November 26, 2024
HOSPITAL MEMORANDUM
No. ﬂm s. 2024
TO : ALL CONCERNED
SUBJECT : Non-Wearing of DOH-Prescribed Uniform in Back Offices During the

Holiday Seasons - December 3 to 31, 2024

In celebration of the Holiday Seasons for the year 2024, all SPMC back office personnel are hereby
exempted from wearing the DOH-prescribed uniform from December 3 to 31, 2024.

However, it is reiterated that appropriate business attire, and the official SPMC Identification Card
(ID) must be worn at all times while on duty.

The following are considered inappropriate and prohibited attire as per CSC Memorandum
Circular No. 19, s. 2000 / CSC Resolution No. 002515 dated October 31, 2000.

e Gauzy, transparent or net-like shirt or blouse;

e Sando, strapless or spaghetti-strap blouse (unless worn as an underskirt), tank-tops, blouse
with over-plunging necklines;

e Micro-mini skirt, walking shorts, cycling shorts, leggings, tights, jogging pants;

¢ Rubber sandals, rubber slippers, “bakya”




